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Friends Host the FVRL Board  
 
The library Board of Trustees meet monthly.  On June 
19 they held their meeting in Goldendale.  The meeting 
sites are rotated among the various libraries in the 
FVRL system so that the trustees can keep in touch 
with each library and give access to the public in each 
community.  The public is invited to attend the meet-
ings to listen and/or to ask questions.   
 
On Monday, the 19th of June, our Friends group pro-
vided dinner for the trustees, catered by Town House 
Restaurant at the Goldendale Library. Portia Master-
son is the Klickitat County Representative. 
 
The library Board of Trustees is composed of seven 
positions representing all of Fort Vancouver Regional 
Library District.  They volunteer their time.  They are 
appointed by a joint resolution of the commissioners in 
Clark, Skamania and Klickitat Counties, generally for 7

Presidentôs Corner 
Our library is a great place to be on a hot 
summer day. Do you need some lying- in- a- 
hammock reading material? You can check 
out the newest Tom Clancy adventure, or pe-
ruse a new gardening book, or grab some 
wonderful used books at the big July book 
sale, all in the air conditioned comfort of the 
library  Moreover, for the first time, kids AND 
adults are invited to participate the libraryôs 
summer reading program. The rewards are 
twofold; great hammock reading and prizes!  

 

Carrie Clark-Peck, President, Friends of the 

Goldendale Library 

The next membership meeting of the 
Friends will be 

Monday, July 10, 12:30 - 2:00 pm 

in the Camplan Room. 

Board members featured in the photo above: left to right, 

Todd Yuzuriha, Chris OôMalley, Jane Higgins, Rebecca Blaisdell, 

Portia Masterson, Bill Yee and FVRL Director Amelia Shelly. 

The Foundation supports the Goldendale Library! 

Make a donation today at http://www.fvrlf.org. 
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Whatôs happeningé @ the 
Goldendale Library! 

 

Explosions Inc.: 
Friday, July 14, 2017 at 
1:00pm - 2:00pm. Be amazed 
by exciting and explosive 
chemical reaction demonstra-
tions. Donôt try this at home! 
Come see it at your library. 

 

Composting: 
Wednesday, July 19, 2017 at 2:30pm - 4:00pm. 
Watch an educational cartoon about composting 
followed by a composting competition. You could 
win a prize! 

Building a Better Zombiepocalypse with 
Storyteller Rick Huddle 
Friday, July 21, 2017 at 
1:00pm - 2:00pm. Songs, sto-
ries, and comedy. Rick is trying 
to rebuild after the Zombiepoca-
lypse. He has befriended a few 
Zombies to help him, but their 

lack of motor skills gets in the way! 

Born in the Deep Woods: Red Yarn 
Family Show: 

Friday, July 28, 2017 at 
1:00pm - 2:00pm. Red Yarn is 
an energetic performance that 
will make you sing, laugh and 
dance. Cheer on the puppet 
critters of the Deep Woods as 
they team up to make a brighter 
future. 

 

 

 

 

Goldendale Library hours are MondayðSaturday 
10am - 6:30pm. For more activities, visit the events 
calendar for the Goldendale library on the FVRL 
website or call them directly at 509.773.4487. 

The recent Poetry-Music program at the 
library treated the audience to a second inno-
vative presentation of music performed on 
the cello and vibraphones, artfully combined 
with poetry as a catalyst for free improvisa-
tion.  The performers, Colleen OôBrien and 
Chris Lee, ñlove to play at librariesò. 

Tod Marshall, 
Washington 
State Poet Lau-
reate, gave the 
people of Golden-
dale two opportu-
nities to become 
better tuned into 
poetry.  His work-
shop on creating 
poetry allowed 
some of us to ex-
perience writing a 
poem. His even-
ing program en-
tertained as well 
as informed, 
pointing out that 
we all have po-
ems memorized 
at some time in 

our lives that are called up easily, and that 
not all poems rhyme but that the flow of the 
words is what makes it a poem.  We partic-
ipants appreciated the insights.  



 

 

The Good-bye Tea  

The Good-bye Tea for Amy King Schoppert, the past 
librarian, was a lovely, intimate affair.  It turned into an 
opportunity for a few Friends of the Library to have an 
afternoon soiree for discussing books and other issues 
of the day.  We will miss Amy and her unique input. 

It is with mixed feelings that I let you all know that I re-
signed as Branch Manager of the Goldendale Commu-
nity Library, effective May 31st . I will miss the excellent 
staff at Goldendale, as well as those throughout the dis-
trict I have been fortunate enough to work with. I have 
appreciated the support and commitment of the FVRL 
leadership throughout my brief tenure. However, I have 
found that this position is not a good fit for me. 

One of the great joys of this position was working with 

such a committed and engaged Friends group. I have 
said to many of you that this is the best Friends group I 
have had the pleasure of working with. I felt nothing but 
welcomed and supported by all of you; as I hope you all 
have felt supported by me. Your efforts on behalf of the 
library contribute much not only to the mission of the li-
brary, but to the entire community. Thank you for your 

focus and care. You are a 
wonderful group. 

Amy King Schoppert 

 

Amy Lee and the New Goldendale Librarian 
 

Amy Lee is the Public Service Director at FVRL and is the supervisor for the 
Goldendale Branch Manager (Librarian) position.  She will visit our library as 
the new librarian is being chosen. The first round of interviews were the third 
week of June.  Tentatively the final interview for the Branch Manager candi-
dates as well as a Meet and Greets will be on Tuesday, July 11, 2017, time to 
be determined.  Save the date so that you can be a part of this transition.  An e-
mail will be sent out after the specific time is set, or you can call the library 
nearer the date. 



 

 

Refresh Remodel Update 
 
FVRL is continuing to work with the architect to draw up the final plans for the Goldendale refresh. 
The project will include new carpet, paint, and furnishings as well as some major work on windows, 
the front steps, lighting and restrooms. The project is being jointly funded by the FVRL capital facilities 
fund and two generous donations from Wilma Olsen and family, and the estate of Shirley Iams. The 
redesigned fiction for adults and reading room will be called the Olsen Room The work is expected to 
start this fall pending location of a temporary facility and bidding for the general contractor work. FVRL 
is pleased to work with the Friends of the Goldendale Library and the City of Goldendale to make this 
project a success.      Amelia Shelly, FVRL Director 

Calling all book lovers! 

Itôs that time again. Summertime, and the reading is easy, espe-
cially if you have lots of great books, and boy do we have them. 
Over 9,000 books have been generously donated for this yearôs 
sale. We would like to thank all who have given freely this year, 
with a special thank-you to the estate of Velma Van Aelst which 
has increased our old (antique) section to a full table and creat-
ed some new categories such as Aeronautics, Pacific N.W., Liv-
ing On and Off The Land, and dealing with Grief. As always we 
will have a large selection of fiction, non-fiction, religion/
spirituality, and everything in-between. Itôs going to be a great 
sale.  

July 6th (Thurs) Members Only Pre-sale from 5-7 pm. YOU 
CAN JOIN AT THE DOOR.  

July 7th and 8th (Fri & Sat) Public Sale 10am-6pm.  

July 9th (Sun) Members Only from 10 am-1pm - itôs a BUCK 
A BAG  

July 9
th
 (Sun) 1pm All Non-profit Organizations may fill bags 

and boxes for free.  

So let your neighbors, friends, and families know itôs time to join the Friends of the Library and stock 
their bookshelves for the coming winter. Lots of like-new books which make great gifts and a lot of en-
joyment.   

We wonôt be able to accept more donated books until the Library opens after the refresh, but hope to 
have a fine fall sale. 

Creating a Green Home series  

Creating a Green Home-an environmental program series is now 2/3 completed.  These are three pro-
grams presented in cooperation with Klickitat County Solid Waste Management. The first program fo-
cused on composting for homes and methods to produce compost for your garden.  Poor attendance but 
well presented with lots of good information for starting a compost and how to make it work for you. 

The second in the series focused on recycling and avoiding chemicals that are harmful to the environ-
ment.  We were sent home with a 10% vinegar and water solution in a squirt bottle that could clean most 
everything without harming the environment.  The last program will be July 25

th
 and is titled, ñHousehold 

Chemical Waste.ò  The time is from 5:30ð6:30pm. It will focus on recycling and reuse of items to help 
the environment.  This will complete the 3Rôs-Reuse-Recycle-Reduce. You are welcome to attend. 



 

 

Summer Reading Program 
 

Summer Reading Registration. 
 
This summerôs reading program is underway for kids and adults. 
 
How it works: 
 Å Summer Reading is open to all ages. 
 Å Register online or at your library, starting June 15. 
 Å Make reading a daily habit. Set your own daily reading goal. 
 Ǔ Log the days you meet your reading goal. 
 Ǔ Log a day of reading if you attend a library program. 
 Å Youth aged 0-18 years, earn a prize when you reach 15, 30 and 45 days read -- visit your li-

brary by August 15 to choose your prizes. 
 Å Everyone, when you reach 15, 30 and 45 days read you get an entry in the Grand Prize Draw-

ing for one of these great prizes: 
 Ǔ $200 Amazon gift card for each age group: 0-5 years old, 6-11 years old, and 12-18 

years old 
 Ǔ Two (2) nights at Skamania Lodge for adults 
You can also: 

¶ Write and read reviews online. 
¶ Tell us a little about what you like to read and receive book recommendations via email. 

 
 

The Annual 
Old Fashioned 
Ice Cream Social 
is happening on 
July 27, 2017 
6:00-8:00pm 

on the Library Lawn 
with the 

Gorge Winds Band! 


